
From: Soura, Christian
To: Steve Heisler <steve.heisler@sonoco.com>
CC: Carroll, John <JohnCarroll@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/18/2013 4:40:56 PM
Subject: RE: SC PEBA Board

                Great – John Carroll from our office will follow-up with you shortly.  It’s the government, so naturally, there’s 
some paperwork involved.  If you have any questions in the meantime, just let me know.  Thanks again.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Steve Heisler [mailto:steve.heisler@sonoco.com] 

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2013 9:10 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: SC PEBA Board
 
Hi Christian,
 
Wanted to let you know that I am interested in being considered for appointment to the PEBA Board. Thanks for your 
patience while I closed the loop here at Sonoco. Please let me know if you need any additional information.
 
Best wishes.
 
 
Steve
 
 
Stephen M. Heisler
Staff Vice-President, Compensation & Benefits
843-383-7977
steve.heisler@sonoco.com
 
 
This e-mail message and all documents which accompany it are intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which addressed, and may contain 
privileged or confidential information. Any unauthorized disclosure or distribution of this e-mail message is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail message in 
error, please notify the sender and delete this from all computers.
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